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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: JaynehMDA@aol.com
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:54 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: NRC should require HOSS

NRC should require Hardened On-Site Storage (HOSS) to safeguard high-level radioactive waste against accidents, 
secure it against attacks, and prevent leakage over time into the environment. HOSS would require fortifications and the 
highest quality assurance and control. Hundreds of environmental groups across the U.S. have endorsed HOSS. 
  
Thank you, Jayne Hamilton 
  
Jayne Hamilton 
Market Development Associates, Inc. 
260 Millington Blvd. 
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48304-1751 
ph 248.335.0021 mobile 248.909.1493 
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